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18/12/2019 
 
Deputy Pat Casey TD, 
Dail Eireann 
Dublin 2. 
 

PQ-49179/19-To ask the Minister for Health if there was a funding underspend from 2019 in the mental health 
services for CHO areas 6 and 7; if so, the amount; the location in which this funding was provided; and if he will 
make a statement on the matter. -Pat Casey 
 
Dear Deputy Casey, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. I have examined the 
matter and the following attachment outlines the position.  There were no funding underspends in either CHO 6 
or 7 during 2019. 
 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further queries please contact me 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
_______________ 

Dr Sinead Reynolds 
General Manager Mental Health Services 
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